From: Mustafe Mohamed

To: Peter Mayhew
Subject: Fwd: LBH/11417521
Date: 20 June 2024 15:47:51

Please see below email.

From: Haringey, Enquiries <enquiries.haringey@veolia.com>
Sent: Monday, August 23, 2021 3:50:40 PM

To: Info@miktreatz.com <Info@miktreatz.com>

Subject: Fwd: LBH/11417521

Dear Mr Mohamed,

Regarding installing a litter bin outside your premises, our
reference: LBH/11417521- 88 Bruce Grove N17 6UZ

Thank you for your email. Having visited and inspected the location, | agree that
installing a litter bin nearby will be beneficial for improving the overall street
cleanliness of the area. We have now referred your request to the Council for
further consideration.

Should you have any further queries/complaints please do not hesitate to contact
us on 020 8885 7700 between 8.30am to 5.30pm (Monday - Friday) or

alternatively via email at enquiries.haringey@veolia.co.uk

Regards
Freddie Baidoo
Street Cleansing Village Manager
United Kingdom

t: +44 (0)208 885 7700
e: enquiries.haringey@veolia.com

Contract House, Ashley Road Depot, Ashley Road | London N17 9AZ

www.veolia.co.uk

Legal Disclaimer on behalf of the following companies registered in England and Wales under the following numbers
(and all subsidiaries and group companies of the same):

Veolia UK Limited (2664833); Veolia Environmental Services (UK) plc (2215767); Veolia Water UK Limited (2127283);
Veolia Energy UK plc (883131);

Registered office 210 Pentonville Road, London N1 9JY.

The information in this email and any associated files is confidential and may be legally privileged. It may also contain
information that is subject to copyright or constitutes a trade secret. It is intended solely for the named recipient. Access
to this email by anyone else is unauthorised.
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If you are not the intended recipient, please note that any use,disclosure, copying, distribution of this email or any action
taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it is prohibited.

Warning: Although this email and any attachments are believed to be free from viruses, it is the responsibility of the
recipient to ensure that they are virus free. No responsibility is accepted by any of the Veolia group companies for any
loss or damage arising in any way from their receipt or opening.



